Ref. No. 14-193/2010-PCI / 12242-14094 dated 9.6.2011

To all Institutions (D.Pharm, B.Pharm, Pharm.D) approved by PCI -

- u/s 12 of the Pharmacy Act
- conduct of course.

Sub: All India survey on Higher Education to prepare a sound database on Higher
Education.

Sir

With reference to the subject cited above, please find attached herewith the letter No.
D.O. No. F.2-5/2010-Stat dt. 27.5.2011 from DR. Vijay P. Goel, Dy. Director General,
Ministry of Human Resource Development Department of Higher Education, Shastri
Bhawan, New Delhi, which is self explanatory. The same is available on council’s
website www.pci.nic.in

Kindly download the documents from HRD website under the following link.

http://www.education.nic.in/stats/ProformaeNEW.asp.

It is requested to extend cooperation in the survey & provide necessary information to
National University of Education Planning & Administration (NUEPA) under intimation
to HRD Ministry and the Pharmacy Council of India.

Yours faithfully

Sd/
(ARCHNA MUDGAL)
Registrar-cum-Secretary

CC to -

Dr. Vijay P. Goel

Deputy Director General

Government of India

Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education

Shastri Bhavan

New Delhi — 110 015.

Sd/
(ARCHNA MUDGAL)
Registrar-cum-Secretary
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SHASTRI BHAVAN
NEW DELHI-110115
D.O.Ng. F. 2-5/2010-8tat, 27 May, 2011
Dear P"'.f. Suvesh

Ministry of Human Resource Development is conducting an All India Survey on Higher
Education to prepare a sound database on higher education. Data will be collected from
all the Institutions of Higher Learning locared in the Country. A Task Force has been
constituted under the chairmanship of Shri Sunil Kumar, Additional Secretary (Higher
Education), MHRD to oversee the whole survey work. National University of Education
Planning & Administration (NUEPA), New Delhi has been given the responsibility of
conducting the survey. Main Survey is proposed to be conducted during [une-July, 2011 —

In this regard a meeting was convened by Secretary, Higher Education on 18.05.2011
with chairpersons of University Grants Commission, All India Council for Technical
EEucarion. Indian Nursing Council and National Council for Teacher Education wherein
i (it was decided that all the regulatory bodies may upload the survey related documents - +

on their wehsites and Issue instruction to the institution under their control for co-
operation and to provide necessary Information. It was also decided in the meeting that

all statutory regulators would publicise the survey and make it chligatory for the;!ﬂ"!d-
alone institutions coming within their purview to furnish information to investigators,

1 request you to kindly give a wide publicity to it and instruct all the Institutions under
your control to extend cooperation in the survey. Soft copies of the documents are
avallable on our website under the following link:

bt/ fwww.educationniein/stats/ProformaeNEW.asp.
WMz Ragersy
Yours sincersly,
},qu‘
(Vijay P Gosl}—
Prof. B. Suresh
President,
Pharmacy Council of India,

Combined Council’s Bullding, Kutla Road, .
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